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The meeting began at 3:06 pm.

The minutes of August 17, 2011 were approved.

Parking Permit Machine Relocated
The parking permit machine from Lot K has been relocated to Lot J on the south side of the Marsee in front of the box office.
Ride Share Program
The program has been turned over to Parking Services.  The Air Quality Management District (AQMD) audited the college and found that the college was not in compliance with carpool parking stalls.  Fifteen staff carpool stalls need to be installed.  They will be scattered around campus.  The stalls will be painted a certain color to identify it as carpool.
Parking Lot A South Reopens
Lot A has been under construction for about six months.  The south side has reopened.  The sidewalk, curb and pavement have all been redone.
Dropoff Zone Complaints/Enforcement
People are pulling up to the red curbs by the stop signs in front of the Administration Building which is causing traffic to bottleneck.  From 7:30 a.m. to 9 a.m. are the peak hours and cadets are out in the area directing traffic.  They are giving out warnings and citing people who are not complying.  Throughout the day there are additional signs noting the dropoff zone is for loading and unloading.  Future plans for the college include more dropoff zones.
Parking Lot H Changes
The corner stalls have been removed in the structure all the way to the top level.  It makes it easier for vehicles to turn the corners.  Traffic collisions in Lot H are down and so are hit and runs.
Roundtable
Rebekka – Will there be more cameras and lighting in Lot F?  Yes, that project is going up for bid.  Most cameras will be placed on the upper deck.  The inside is too low which makes it difficult to place cameras and it is difficult to drill through the concrete.
Where will the other dropoff zone be?  In the future plans, it will be by the new parking structure on the Manhattan Beach Boulevard side of campus.
Dal – The placement of the new bicycle racks will be in coordination with the new surveillance cameras.  

Previously the geology class has been using the area behind campus police as a staging area for their field trips.  It has caused a safety concern because they had been blocking part of the lot and some stalls in that area.  The Dean of Natural Sciences has talked to the geology professor as well as with the police department and came up with Lot B as the new staging area for their field trips.  
The meeting ended at 3:37 p.m.
